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Pentecost Party - Friday 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As you know, this coming Sunday is Pentecost Sunday and we are celebrating this in school this Friday, 17th May.  We will 
be having a whole school Pentecost Party.  We would appreciate it if any food or drinks could be brought in, no nuts or nut-
based products including Nutella/Kinder please.  We will be holding our party in the afternoon.  The children should come 
in in uniform please. 
 
Keep an eye on Twitter for what we get up to on Friday! 
 
 
Miss Thomas 
RE Lead 
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